SOAR Member Emergency Financial Assistance



For rare circumstances, SOAR has emergency financial assistance funds allocated for SOAR members.  These funds will be provided in the case of extreme circumstances that could affect a member’s core needs including: food, housing, safety and/or other extreme circumstances that would greatly affect their safety or financial stability. Examples include: 

1) Protecting member’s safety: Funds for relocation needs when the member’s life is at risk.
2) Avoiding homelessness: Funds for security deposits, and rent/mortgage payments in cases where an unforeseeable circumstance prevents them from paying it themselves. 
3) Miscellaneous needs: Cases when extreme unforeseeable forces of nature disrupt their core needs: such as a fire, flood, etc.

The emergency financial assistance should be granted only as a last resort, after all other community resources are exhausted.  These funds will be allocated only from grant funders and/or donors who allow or require funds to be used directly for survivors. No amount of money can be diverted from SOAR’s operational budget to be used as an emergency fund. 


Qualification Questions to Ask:  

· Is this an extreme circumstance?
· Are there other organizations or services that can provide assistance? 
· What referrals have been made? 
· Will the emergency impact the financial stability of the SOAR member?
· Will the emergency affect the safety of the member and/or her children?
· Does providing assistance violate the mission of SOAR?
· Will the assistance provide significant relief to the SOAR member?
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